Town of Cape Elizabeth Citizen Survey

The Town Council is seeking citizen input on various local issues.  

Please place an X next to the statement which is closest to your views:  If you have any additional comments to make, please feel free to send them to cetowncouncil@capeelizabeth.org  or write them on the back of this sheet. 

Former Goddard mansion 

_____  The  Goddard mansion should continue to be stabilized in a safe manner.

_____  The Goddard mansion section of Fort Williams Park should be sold or be encumbered by a  long term lease so that it may be redeveloped to serve a purpose such as a restaurant or housing.

_____  The Goddard mansion should be demolished.

Original Library Building at Rear of Library Lot 

The former library building at the rear of the library lot will be empty when the new library opens early next year.

_____  The building should be demolished.

_____  The buiiding should be repurposed for public use,  such as for school offices . 

_____  The building should be converted to space to be rented out to the private sector.


Town Center Intersection 
  
In 2009, the town council turned down a grant to install a traffic light at the Shore Road/Route 77/Scott Dyer Road intersection. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]_____  The intersection is not a problem. Do not spend money on it.

_____   The town should open an extensive public dialogue on options for the intersection. 

Town Council Goals for 2016 

The town council annually sets goals for improvements in process, for particular projects, for studies to be undertaken etc.  Please suggest goals on the back of this sheet for the council to consider for 2016.  Please keep comments fairly concise and use a dark pen as doing so will help in making copies for the councilors.   Thank you very much for your participation with this survey. 

Please return by October 2, 2015 to the box in the town hall lobby placed to receive these surveys or mail this to: 
Town Survey
PO Box 6260
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107  
